Melinda L. McGrath Executive Director

P. O. Box 1850 Jackson, MS 39215-1850 Telephone (601) 359-7001 FAX (601) 359-7110 GoMDOT.com



Mark C. McConnell
Deputy Executive Director/Chief Engineer
Lisa M. Hancock
Deputy Executive Director/Administration
Willie Huff
Director, Office of Enforcement
Charles R. Carr
Director, Office of Intermodal Planning

December 20, 2016

Trey Baxter President, Madison County Board of Supervisors P.O. Box 608 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Baxter:

Re: Davis Crossing Road Diagnostic Review Recommendations

A Diagnostic Review at the Davis Crossing Road grade crossing (US DOT# 299 742W) was conducted on September 27, 2016. As a result of the review, the following changes are needed to bring this location into compliance with the 2009 Edition of the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD):

A Highway-Rail Grade Crossing Advance Warning sign (W10-1) should be installed in advance of the crossing on the east and west approaches. Placement of the advance warning signs must be in accordance with Condition B, 0³ of Table 2C-4 on Page 108 of the 2009 Edition of the MUTCD. For convenience, here's an illustration of a W10-1:



Mr. Trey Baxter December 20, 2016 Page 2

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at (601) 359-1454.

Sincerely,

Jh &

Josh Stubbs, P.E.

Rails Engineer

pc: Mr. Richard Chisolm, Assistant Chief Engineer – Field Operations (91-01)

Mr. James S. Sullivan, State Traffic Engineer (76-01)

Mr. Jim C. Willis, Assistant State Traffic Engineer (76-01)

Mr. Danny McDonald, District 5 Rails Representative (25-01)

Mr. William Spell, Rails Inspector (66-01)